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Forest Services Induction Pack 

Purpose 

1. To introduce new Commissioners to Forest Services. 

Discussion 

2. Please see the attached Induction Pack for New Commissioners and its Annexes A 

to C. 

3. We very much look forward to discussing with you any and all issues arising from 

this with you during our ‘Induction for new Commissioners’ session before lunch.  

4. Please come prepared with your questions and comments on the Induction Pack’s 
contents and your requests for any further information.  

5. We may also wish to discuss how else to continue your induction, for example 
through meeting other staff and stakeholders and visiting places of interest. 

 

Richard Greenhous –  Director, Forest Services  
richard.greenhous@forestrycommission.gov.uk 
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